
2017 NECCC CONFERENCE MODEL COMPETITION 
Deadline Monday October 9, 2017 

There are two pages of models. The image upload page which follows allows you to send in one image per 

model which will be submitted to the competition (model committee members are excluded from competing). 

You will receive a confirmation email from the site within 5 minutes for every model image you submit. If you 

do not receive a confirmation email, your entry was not received, please resubmit. Results will be posted on the 

NECCC blog and the NECCC website the week of November 6th. The winning images will also be printed in 

the fall 2017 NECCC Bulletin.  

Prizes: 

1st place will receive $100 

2nd place will receive $75 

3rd place will receive $50 

3 HMs each will receive $25 

Click here for Page 1, which has models Johena Alverio, Jillian Rae Boulanger, Briana Bourassa, Si Chen, 

Nicole D’Attilio, Maggie Li, Ivy Rong Liu, Courtney Murphy, Chelsie Raleigh. 

Click here for Page 2, which has models Rachel Sherwood, Nancy Sorokina, Mimi Thermidor  (NOTE:  If you 

are using the email address of Mimi Thermidor from the board at the conference, please be sure to remove the 

“E” just before the @ in her email address.) 

Click on model image or model name to access the model's image upload page to submit your image.  

Guidelines 

Size image within 1024 x 768.  

Horizontal: set width to 1024 pixels and height will adjust automatically.  

Vertical: set height to 768 pixels and width will adjust automatically. 

JPG format only and image file size smaller than 1000KB (1M). Resolution should be 240dpi. 

sRGB color space is recommended for best projection.  

If you have a problem with your submission for the competition or questions regarding the competition, please 

email s.jmosser@comcast.net.  

 

Model Portfolio Images 

Photos for the models’ portfolios may be sent directly to the email addresses that were posted with the models’ 

photos on the Campus Center lower level where the models posed outside the models area CC 176. For 

problems or questions regarding those submissions, please email Chairman Skip Hoyt, MNEC at 

skiphoto@comcast.net.  

http://www.greaterlynnphoto.org/Model_Session.php?id=2017-07-16
http://www.greaterlynnphoto.org/Model_Session.php?id=2017-07-17

